

United Nations Global Compact Two United Nations Plaza New York, NY 10017 U.S.A.

23<sup>rd</sup> February 2012

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN

Dear Sir/Madam,

COP - REQUEST FOR DEADLINE EXTENSION - 90 DAYS

The above matter refers.

It is with deep regret and sincere apologies to inform you that we are unable to meet the deadline for the COP and as such would like to request for an extension to allow us to complete the COP.

The delay was due to a key member of our Corporate Governance team leaving our organization and we were unable to fill the position till late this month. Since then the team has been working on the COP and would be on track for submission if this extension is granted.

We would like to thank you for your considerations and understanding.

Yours sincerely, DVM Innovate Sdn Bhd

Esther Khoo

Financial Controller